
 
 
 

 
KEARNEY STREET – JACK CONWAY SENIOR PARK PROJECT 

Approved in NPP Year 3 Implementation Plan and Resolution #2023-109 
 
 

Please Be Advised 
 
 

Starting on May 15, 2023 
Kearney Street – Jack Conway Senior Park will undergo a refurbishment.  

There will be no access to the park for several days. 
 

Once completed, the park will offer new patio grand surfacing, additional tables and  
benches and small ornamental shade trees.  

 
We thank you for your patience while we reimagine  

this space for all to enjoy! 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please reach out to  
Nicole Henn, NPP Coordinator 

nhenn@keyportonline.com 
732-351-3711 



 


